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Pablo Rubio

Subject: FW: Letter of support for 4th Street Vine's application for an entertainment license.

From: Jason Webb [mailto:jasonwebb01@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 26, 2014 12:27 PM
To: cityclerk
Subject: Letter of support for 4th Street Vine's application for an entertainment license.

To the 2nd District Council office and the City Staff,

I have been a long-time patron and extremely satisfied customer of the 4th Street Vine wine bar 
located at 2142 E 4th St, Long Beach. Their establishment is always at the top of my list when 
making recommendations to people seeking a nice glass of wine or pint, good conversation and a 
nice atmosphere.

Jim and Sophia (the owners of 4th Street Vine) take pride in showcasing local artists and musical 
talent and their bar becomes the venue for these creatives to bring their work to the people of Long 
Beach. Some of these musicians have become quite popular; obtaining gigs at other Long Beach 
establishments, bringing crowds of people that follow their music. I fear that if it had not been for 4th 
Street Vine, many of these musicians would not have been heard. Besides this, musical 
entertainment is an excellent compliment to what 4th Street Vine already offers and it would be a 
natural fit for the neighborhood and community.

Please take this into consideration when making your decision.

Best regards,
Jason Webb
Long Beach, CA
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